
Buffalo Hide Academy July Board Report

July started with BPS Administrators attending the School Administrators of
Montana Conference.

All workshops were exceptional and the messages were inspiring and
provided a solid template for providing a quality education during a difficult
time.

One of the workshops I enjoyed particularly was implementing SEL
strategies.  Berkeley and Harvard University have created a FREE Social
Emotional Learning curriculum for teachers.  This curriculum is research
based, meaning it is proven to be effective.





I was also very honored to be a presenter at the SAM conference.  I
presented on “Using Restorative Practices in Leadership”. It was nice to
highlight the work of our excellent Administrative Team.


